
Formula 1 2020 Season – Coronavirus update. 

 

This year’s World Championship season 

has obviously been delayed due to the 

Global Pandemic – Covid 19 – 

Coronavirus, but don’t panic racing 

fans… We are off! Finally, the FIA 

(Federation Internationale De L’Automobile) has now released the 

first eight races for the long awaited 2020 race calendar.  

Fans will still be slightly disappointed however, as the races will be 

completed behind closed doors, i.e. no fans at the race track. This is 

to ensure that the highest level of safety of all involved can be met. 

The first race weekend will take place at The Red Bull Ring, Austria 

beginning Friday 3rd July and the race on Sunday 5th July. 

 

Pictured: Lewis Hamilton.      Red Bull Ring, Austria. 
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